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Pawnee County Commissioners meet

(KLZA)-- Pawnee County Commissioners approved a $20 raise in cash in lieu of
insurance for county employees when they met Tuesday. The cost will be $470 per
month.

The Board also discussed with County Clerk Candi Nicholas who also serves as
Clerk of the District Court, State legislation introduced regarding County Court
taking over the Ex-Officio Clerk of the District Court office.

Following discussion the Board voted to oppose the County Court takeover of
Ex-Officio Clerk of the District Court.

Highway Superintendent Chris Rauner discussed the One-and-Six Year road

plan for Pawnee County. A public hearing on the proposed plan will be held
February 21 at 10:30 a.m.
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